
NOTICE OF WASATCH FRONT WASTE AND RECYCLING DISTRICT
2014 BUDGET ADJUSTMENT HEARING

The Administrative Control Board of the Wasatch Front Waste and 
Recycling District hereby gives notice of the 2014 Budget Adjustment 
Hearing.  

The District will receive public comment on the proposed budget 
adjustments at a Public Hearing regarding the proposed 2014 budget 
adjustments as follows:
Date: May 27, 2014
Time: 6:00 p.m.
Place: The Offices of the Wasatch Front Waste and Recycling District in the
Salt Lake County Public Works Administration Building, 604 West 6960 
South Midvale, Utah

Wasatch Front Waste and Recycling District

Public hearing to consider the 2014 budget adjustment as follows:
 The District intends to accept funds in the amount of $100,000 

awarded by the State of Utah Division of Environmental Quality and 
expend said funds to assist in the purchase of Compressed Natural 
Gas Trucks (CNG) for residential waste & recycling collections.


